
ADDRE:.;S OFFICIAL COMMUNICATIONS TO 

fHE SECRETARY OF STATE 

WASHI NGTON 25. D. c. 

DEPARTMENT OF STATE 
WASHINGTON 

August 1, 1958 

Dear Wes: 

Thank you for your letter of July 25. I 
thoroughly enjoyed our discussion, and I am sure 
Bill Nunley did too. I am sorry only that it was 
so brief. In addition to the benefits which you 
and your colleagues feel you received from our talk, 
I think it is useful for those of us who are actually 
caught in the whirlwind of current negotiations and 
policy-making to be able to sit down occasionally 
and think about some of the broad problems affecting 
the future of our diplomatic establishment. In any 
case, I am very pleased that you believe some of 
our ideas will be helpful. 

Since rev 

Professor Wesley R. Fishel, 
Chairman, International Aspects 
of Politics Study Seminar, 

Michigan State University, 
East Lansing, ~lichigan . 


